Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAUSA
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 13, 2020, 12:00 Noon, ET
PLACE: nwflroads.com/projects
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has new information concerning the design of the I-10 (S.R. 8) Interchange at Thomasville Road (S.R. 61) and Capital Circle N.E. (S.R. 261) in Leon County. The intent of this interchange improvement project is to reduce congestion and operational deficiencies between Thomasville Road and Capital Circle N.E. Improvements will include an additional storage lane along the eastbound off ramp (Exit 203) to the Thomasville Road intersection; an additional eastbound through lane on Raymond Diehl Road from the Thomasville Road intersection to Capital Circle N.E.; and a Noise Barrier Wall along I-10 westbound in the area of Gilchrist Elementary School.
Maps, drawings and other information will be accessible on the project’s website (nwflroads.com).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kimberly Stephens, P.E. FDOT Project Manager, at (850) 415-9015, or via email at Kistephens@hntb.com.
For more information, you may contact: Kimberly Stephens, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (850) 415-9015, or via email at Kistephens@hntb.com.
